
 

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 
Treasury Division 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF TWO (2) SECTIONS 

OF THE TREASURY DIVISION 

 

The Treasury Division wishes to advise members of the public that during 

the period, Wednesday 5th  August, 2020 to Friday 7th August, 2020, 

the following sections will be closed for sanitization purposes:- 

 

 Pensions Management Branch and; 

 General Ledger Services Section  

 

WE APOLOGISE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED 

  

CATHERINE LABAN 

COMPTROLLER OF ACCOUNTS 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 


